MEETING OF THE REGIONAL CONSULTATION GROUP ON MIGRATION (RCGM)
REGIONAL CONFERENCE ON MIGRATION (RCM)

Mexico City, Mexico
November 9-10, 2015

The Regional Consultation Group on Migration (RCGM) met on November 9-10, 2015, in Mexico City, Mexico with the participation of representatives from Belize, Canada, Costa Rica, El Salvador, the Dominican Republic, Guatemala, Honduras, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama and the United States of America and formulated the following: 

RECOMMENDATIONS


1. To accept the Technical Secretariat’s Activity and Financial Report for the June to October 2015 period and maintain the same budget for 2016. 

2. To accept the report presented by the Presidency Pro Témpore and express thanks for its work during the 2015 cycle.

3. [bookmark: _GoBack]To thank the OCAM Presidency Pro Témpore for its presentation on extra-continental and Cuban migration flows and its interest to maintain its observations and monitoring of such flows in the RCM. 

4. To approve the reports of the Liaison Officers Network for Consular Protection and the Liaison Officers Network to Combat Migrant Smuggling and Trafficking in Persons.

5. Consider granting the international observer organization status to UNICEF.

6. To thank IOM for presenting the proposal of a Manual for the Development of Migration Policies for the Reintegration of Return Migrants, as a valuable contribution to the work and commitments on the XX Vice-Ministerial Meeting’s central theme.

7. To thank international observer organizations of this Conference for their contributions and recognize their cooperation provided in the region. 

